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BID Annual Business Meeting – June 10 
 
BID Property and Business Owners - Please join the Madison Central BID Board and 
Staff at the 2014 BID Annual Business Meeting. 
 
 

What:  ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING 
Madison’s Central Business Improvement District (BID) 

 
When:   Tuesday, June 10, 2014, 5:00-6:30 pm 
 
Where: Madison Central Library 
  Community Room 302  (3rd Fl.) 
  201 W. Mifflin St. 

   
Initiated by private sector leadership in 1999, the BID is a special assessment district, 
governed by a Board of property and business owners.  The BID Operating Plan 
includes a sunset clause that requires a majority vote of property owners every five 
years to continue the work of the District. 
 
We are quickly approaching the next property owner vote in July, 2014.  A majority “yes” 
vote is required to authorize the BID, its programs and services to continue 2015-2019. 
 
At this Annual Meeting, the BID Board and staff will review BID Programs and Services 
for downtown businesses, and BID funding, budget and operations.  We will review how 
the Reauthorization Vote will be conducted and answer questions. 
 
Most importantly, we want to hear your feedback and ideas.  This will help the BID 
Board set goals and priorities not only for the 2015 Operating Plan, but for the BID over 
the next five years. 

 
Are you receiving the “BID Update” weekly e-newsletter?  If not, contact Mary Carbine at 
(608) 512-1340 or mcarbine@visitdowntownmadison.com to be added to the list. 
 

 
If you need an interpreter, material in alternate formats or other accommodations to access this service, activity or 
program, please contact the BID office at 608-512-1340 or mcarbine@visitdowntownmadison.com at least three 

business days in advance so that arrangements can be made. 
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